

National Trust for Historic Preservation

March 29, 1995

Dear Preservationist:

I want to invite you to take advantage of a unique opportunity to apply for or to recommend someone who should apply for a scholarship to attend the National Preservation Conference in Fort Worth, Texas, October 11 - 15, 1995.

The theme for this year's conference is *Strategies & Partnerships For A New Era*. Attendance at the conference allows you to network with hundreds of activists and professionals with diverse backgrounds and experiences. It also enables you to participate in unique educational sessions led by experts from across the country. In a time when financial resources are tight and so much of our valued heritage is under seige, I consider this an excellent opportunity for you to become a more effective advocate for preservation in your community and state.

Because Fort Worth is within our region, the Mountains/Plains Regional Office would like to make it possible for large numbers of state and local preservationists and community activists from this region to attend the national conference. I hope you will read the enclosed flyer highlighting conference speakers and events and fill out the enclosed scholarship application.

Your application is due May 15. Don't delay. Feel free to photocopy the application and pass a copy to another candidate. If you have questions please call Robert Nieweg at the Denver phone number listed below. Robert is coordinating our effort to bring a diverse group of scholarship participants to Fort Worth.

We hope to see you in Fort Worth!

Sincerely,

Barbara Pahl, Director

Baibaia Pahl

Mountains/Plains Regional Office

P.S. -- Applications are due May 15. Time is short. If you are not able to attend, give this application to a fellow preservationist in your community.

Mountains/Plains Regional Office 910 16th Street, Suite 1100 Denver, Colo. 80202 (303) 623-1504 / FAX (303) 623-1508

National office: 1785 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20036 (202) 673-4000